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PA PUC
SECRETARY'S BUREAU

Monday, February 12, 2018

Dear Madame Secretary _ .
fr'jjort-QfaotoD

I an^wEjting you to protest the Transource Energy Project (dockect number 
A-2019-2640200^. I am not a property owner, however I have enjoyed living in my 

area of the Cumberland Valley for the last 20 years. It is one of the most beautiful areas 

of the coutry, and I can’t let the opportunity pass without objecting to the great scar 

this project would place upon our land.

I have studied the objections to the project in general and find them worthy of your 

attention. To me, the beauty spoiled, but as important is the unjustified need for the 

energy and the fact that energy consumption is declining because we change our 

technology and use our resourses more intelligently. Also, I think Transourse has taken 

the path of least resistance when they choose a rural route with fewer property owners 

and the hope that rural folk will not have the tools to protest. I hope I am among many 

who let their views be known.

Utilities seem to have a preferred status when new projects are put forth, or at least 

that’s how it feels to someone in my position. I appreciate the opportunity to share my 

opposing opinions with you and hope you find them worthy of consideration.

I am sincerely, 

Suzanne Randell u

4324 Fetterhoff Chapel Rd 

Chambersburg, PA 17202
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Suzanne Randell
4324 Fetterhoff Chapel Rd. 
Chambersburg, PA 17202-9376
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